
 

Robin Hood Primary School  

Whole School Information – Friday 6th May 2022 

 

Staff Training 

Our staff received refresher training in Team Teach this week. This is to give staff the 

confidence and strategies to be able to de-escalate challenging situations. This was delivered 

by the Leeds Health and Safety team and our second and final session is in week 5.  

KS2 SATS 

Next week our Year 6 pupils will be doing their SATS papers in school. We wish them all 

the very best and we are so proud of how hard the whole year group has worked. We know 

that they will all try their very best and staff will be serving them a breakfast each morning 

in the hall, before these take place. 

Platinum Jubilee 
 

On Friday 27th May, Robin Hood will celebrate our Queen's 70-year reign with a Platinum 
Jubilee themed day. As part of this, the children will learn more about our monarch, 
participate in a host of creative activities and most importantly, share an afternoon tea with 
their peers in celebration. We want for this to be a day that the children will treasure and 
never forget!   
 
The children are invited to come into school on this day wearing colours of the Union Jack 
or royal themed attire - they may even choose to accessorise with a crown or toy Corgi - 
the possibilities are endless and we can't wait to see them!   
 
The PTA are supporting this event through providing special jubilee memorabilia that the 
children will eat and drink from. School will be providing savoury food for the children to 
enjoy at their afternoon tea. We are kindly asking for sweet treat donations from parents 
and carers. We kindly ask for any donations for our afternoon tea event to be brought into 
school on the morning of the Friday 27th May. We appreciate any donations and thank you 
in advance.  
 
Nearer to the event, each year group will share a list of possible sweet treats to donate and 
will ask for parents and carers to advise what they will be donating. We are taking this 
approach for this event as we want to ensure that there is a balance of sweet and savoury 
treats and for the event to be as authentic as possible! You may also want to use this 
celebration as an opportunity to dust off your aprons and bake if you so wish!  Dairy Free, 
Sugar Free and Gluten free items will be gratefully received. We must remind you that we 



are a nut-free school therefore; we ask that no foods containing nuts/nut traces are brought 
into school.  
 

Dodgeball tournament – Congratulations! 

On Thursday, nine of our Year 6 pupils attended a British Dodgeball Tournament at York 
College. The children played against 7 other schools before making it to the final. In the 
final, unfortunately, the children lost in the final few minutes of the game; however, their 
resilience, team work and determination shown was a credit to Robin Hood. As the children 
played with such impressive skills, the team have been invited to take part in the National 
Finals in Stoke in June. A huge congratulations to all the children involved and thank you 
to Glenn Thornton (owner of GT  Sports) and Mr Lamb for taking the children yesterday. 
 

Leeds Trinity University Open Evening:  

If you are interested in becoming a teacher, there is an open evening taking place at Leeds 

Trinity University on Wednesday 11th May from 4pm-7pm. Come and visit to talk to our 

own St Anthony’s Primary Learning Partnership to find out more. We are almost ready to 

close our applications for teachers for our 2022-2023 round. If you require any further 

information, please contact a.bove@stanthonysleeds.org.uk 

Have a lovely weekend, 

Mrs Harris 
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